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Network Asia (DNA) has been
recognized with an award by the
Securities Exchange Commission
(SEC) of the Philippines
We are thrilled our network of premium law firms, Drew Network Asia (DNA), has been

recognized with an award by the Securities Exchange Commission (SEC) of the Philippines

for supporting the Commission’s strategic initiative this year in pursuit of ease of doing

business at its 86th Anniversary and Recognition Ceremony on Tuesday, 29 November 2022.

The annual event was held at the SEC Headquarters in Makati City, Manila. Manuel Z.

Gonzalez and Mark O. Vergara, founding partners of Martinez Vergara & Gonzalez Sociedad

(MVGS), a leading full-service law firm in the Philippines and a pillar firm of DNA, represented

DNA to receive the award.

Read more here https://www.drewnetworkasia.com/newsroom/drew-network-asia-dna-

receives-award-from-the-securities-exchange-commission-sec-of-the-philippines/
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